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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

The temperature was really cold yesterday, but today it has been warm and a

great day for working outside.  They say the weather is supposed to be very good

this week except for some rain a few times.  Bobbie, KC8RSJ, Joe, N8MEV, and I

spent some time at a couple tower sites that have Remote Receivers for the WCEC

(Wood County Emergency Communications) 147.255 MHz voice repeater.  At one of

the sites we had to clean out a family of mice that were staying warm on the

equipment, and chewing on the control cable tying the remote receiver and link

transmitter together.  At the other Remote Receiver site the power supply, and

battery were dead, and the system was out of service.  We weren't excepting to

have any kind of trouble, we just wanted to look the site over.  It looks like

we'll need to make another trip to that site.

If the weather stays good I plan on starting to cut brush around one of my out

building, and a tower that has vines growing around it, and up the tower.  I

need to install an antenna on the tower, but it needs to be cleaned up first.  I

need to get my GMRS (General Mobile Radio Service) UHF repeater back in

operation.  It went off the air last June when the wind storm brought down a

great big tree onto the guys wires of my 120 foot tower, and broke it off at

about 60 feet.  That will be another job for this summer, if the weather is

good.

There were 34 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.

Nothing else to report this week, winter slows down a lot of needed outside

work.
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